EYES CALLY

17 August 1966

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

E-X-T-R-A-C-T

"2. 100 Universities Program: During the recent headquarters meeting of the Domestic Contacts chiefs there were some comments concerning the 100 Universities Program. The chiefs believe that the Program is a useful vehicle to bring to the attention of the appropriate university officials a picture of the Agency. There were several comments, however, that some of the chiefs were not consulted by the personnel officers as to useful contacts at the universities who should be brought into the Program briefing. Other chiefs advised that they were consulted and did participate with the personnel officers. Apparently it is not a standard procedure that the chiefs are consulted for assistance and advice. This should be done as they have numerous contacts at the universities, many of whom could be useful to the 100 Universities Program. There was also some mention of the selection of speakers who visit the universities. When the planning for the Spring Program is initiated, we should arrange to consult with each Deputy Director to assure that we have the best advice as to the most likely and most suitable speakers from his area to participate in the Program.

'In regard to the 100 Universities Program, comments were made that 'repeats' at the universities might have doubtful value and a third visit might be dangerous unless the substance is new and improved."

B-X-T-R-A-C-T

DD/S:RLB:jvw Distribution:

Orig - Director of Personnel

1 - DD/S Subject

1 - DD/S Chrono Ref Sht

EVES DALY

Approved For Release 2008/04/29 : CIA-RDP9-1-00-7-20-R002300180049-7

